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MISSING TEN-YEAR-OLD 
HAS BEEN LOCATED 

 
UPDATE: 
 
At approximately 9:00am today, Luc Saintil voluntarily returned to his home 
located at 1537 NW 1st Avenue.  He is in good physical condition and is not 
reporting any foul play. 
 
 
ORIGINAL RELEASE: 
 
On July 2, 2008 at approximately 9:40 PM the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department received a report of a missing juvenile boy from 1537 Northwest 1 
Avenue. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the ten-year-old child was last seen 
on July 2, 2008 from the residence.  He had just returned home from playing 
basketball at a local park.  The child has never runaway in the past and is 
currently residing with a caretaker.  The child’s name is Luc Saintil, 04/20/1998, 
B/M, 5’3”, and 130 pounds.  He was last seen wearing a blue shirt and blue jean 
pants. 
 
An extensive perimeter was established and a grid search was done for hours 
with negative results.  While the door-to-door grid search was occurring, air 
support was also utilized.  That also proved to be unsuccessful in locating the 
Saintil.  The police department has notified a child is missing and has utilized a 
reverse 911 callback to city residents. 
 
The caretaker was unable to provide a photograph of the child.  We urge anyone 
with information on the whereabouts of Luc Saintil to contact the Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department at 954-828-5700. 
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